
 
At David Street School we take the safety of your children very seriously. This guide is to clarify any 
confusion our community may have regarding picking up or dropping off your children 
 
There are 3 Entrances to David Street School 
 

 
 
Entrance 1 - Pick Up and Drop Off Zone (the roundabout) 
Before school - ​The drop off zone... ​( at roundabout inside main gate )...​on David Street is ​only to 
be used in the morning​ as parents drop off their children at varying times throughout the morning. If 
you are staying for more than a hug and drop then please park up the road.  
 
At the end of a school day​ (3pm) - ​The Drop off zone is closed​ until 3:10pm. it is a busy time with 
many cars, parents and children. ​Entrance 2 and 3 are easier places to park 
 
Therefore there are areas designated as no stopping zones marked with cones and yellow lines.  
 
Always remember: 

● It is unsafe for children to run onto the road and into a car​, even if your car is stopped.  
● Due to the number of cars on David St, traffic must keep moving.  
● These initiatives have been put in place with Council and NZ Police support. 

 
Helpful Hints: 

● If your child is older than 6 organise to meet them on Coronation Rd. They can walk 
down to meet you. This helps to develop confidence and independence 

● If you cannot park close, park further away and walk back to school.  
● Try parking at a different entrance to the school.  



 
David St No Stopping Zone 

 
 
Cobham Drive No Stopping Zone 

 
Car Parking 
Car parking is available at all 3 entrances. The easiest to find is often on Studholme Street or 
Cobham Drive 
 
Remember When Parking Please Be Courteous; 

● Avoid parking in or across our neighbour’s driveways 
● YELLOW LINES MEAN NO STOPPING OR PARKING 
● Double parking causes traffic jams and is dangerous to children 
● Staff car parks are for staff only 

 
If you are parked in the wrong place or illegally across a driveway or on yellow lines and you are 
asked to move on please do not be offended as we are looking out for the safety of your children. 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 


